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The State of Arizona’s Chief Heat Officer, Dr. Eugene Livar, recently distributed a resource that provides 
information on heat-related illnesses for individuals taking certain medications. 

The “Heat and Medications Information Sheet for Healthcare Providers” is important for Qualified Vendors 
and Providers contracted with the Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) to review because it provides 
potentially life-saving information for the DDD members under their care. 

Please download the “Heat and Medications Information Sheet for Healthcare Providers” below and share it 
with staff members and colleagues. 

Download Now 

https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/heat-medications-Info-for-health-care-providers.pdf?time=1724353585513
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/heat-medications-Info-for-health-care-providers.pdf?time=1724353585513

